CH The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia

FOUNDATION

Stuart P. Sullivan
Executive Vice President and
Chief Development Officer
267-426-6527
sullivans@email.chop.edu

April 18, 2013

Mr. Cristoforetti Enrico President Fibrodisplasia Ossificante Progessiva ITALIA Via Massa 16-38063 AVIO Trento Italy

Dear Mr. Enrico:

Thank you for F.O.P. ITALIA's recent gift to The Children's Hospital of Philadelphia. Your generous support allows us to provide the world's best healthcare for children.

Children's Hospital has been recognized by U.S. News & World Report as the nation's number one pediatrics department for medical students in the country. The annual issue, "Best Graduate Schools," ranks medical schools using a range of statistics and incorporates peer surveys of program directors, academic staff and other professionals throughout the United States. In its latest survey of medical schools, the magazine awarded its top ranking to the physicians and scientists who work at CHOP under the leadership of Alan Cohen, M.D.

Because of your support, CHOP is able to provide the world's top care by bringing unsurpassed expertise to the treatment of every childhood illness, no matter how common or rare. Your generosity allows us to provide children with the best doctors, nurses and other caregivers.

With your support we are able to serve more children and continue to be the nation's leading provider of pediatric care, research and medical education. Thank you.

Sincerely.